November 2011

Legislator Hardwick seeks
participants for Roundtable
Discussion of County Budget

(TONAWANDA, NY) - Two roundtable discussions have been scheduled by
Legislator Kevin Hardwick, R-Tonawanda, to gather the opinions of Tonawanda,
Kenmore and Grand Island residents pertaining to the proposed 2012 Erie County
budget. The discussion groups are open to anyone from Legislator Hardwick’s
existing and new districts, on a first-come, first-served basis, who wish to
participate.

The roundtable discussions will be limited to 20 participants each and have been
scheduled on the following days:
e 7:30to 9 p.m. Wednesday, Nov. 30, at Tonawanda City Hall in the Community
Room
e 10:30 a.m. to noon Saturday, Dec. 3, at the Grand Island Library

“These discussions will afford taxpayers the opportunity to talk with me about the
budget in an informal setting,” Legislator Hardwick said. “It is critical that residents
become involved and participate in the budget process. I want to hear directly from
the constituents in the district about their concerns and proposals.”

To reserve a place at one of the roundtable discussions, please contact Legislator
Hardwick’s Legislative Office at 858-8672 or e-mail kevin.hardwick@erie.gov.
Please include your name and phone number when registering. Additional forums
will be scheduled if necessary.
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